Thanks for taking time out of your agenda on Monday 13 September to talk to the independent review of children’s social care.

Prior to the session it may be useful for you to consider the questions the review will be posing in the session, which are:
1. How do you ensure the voice of the child is heard during your visits/in your reports? Does this impact how the home is run?
2. Is there anything else you think should be included in the independent regulation 44 visitor role?

It may also be useful to have a look at the Case for Change. It is a long document, but you can find an executive summary at the beginning of the document and a video summary is available here. 

I look forward to seeing you all virtually on Monday. For more information and updates on the review, please visit the review's website or the Twitter page (@reviewCSC). 

Kind regards, 
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